
Dear 8th grade parents, 
 
We don't have definitive answers yet but want to keep you posted.  
 
We had a conference call with the tour company and the two other schools this 
afternoon. We are making every effort to reschedule the trip for a later date. We are 
working as quickly as possible with the tour company and travel agency to see if 
and when the trip could take place. 
 
The tour company advised that the dates we originally scheduled are no longer 
viable. 
 
We know this is disappointing and we are committed to doing everything in our 
power to give the students the 8th grade Israel trip experience. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding.  
 
Warmly, 
Cheryl and Becky 

 


